
Project Update: August 2017 

 

In July 2017, the survey work and data gathering have been conducted in the north 

sector of Mwana forest. During this field work, eight gorilla nests have been 

encountered, including seven fresh nests and one recent nest. Thus, the surveys work 

is completed throughout the Mwana forest. 

 

It is important to mention that data collected in the north, the south and the centre 

sectors will be compiled and analysed in office. The monthly meetings will be held in 

August, September and October 2017 to allow field staff transfer data from 

standardised datasheet based system to a computer programme. This will help 

generation of qualitative and quantitative information and also facilitate 

communication of results to stakeholders and donor. 

 

 
Team collecting data on a nest site found in the North sector of Mwana forest © 

Ngena Kamundala. 

 


